
 

Principal Message for July 9, 2021 

Greetings Lake Myra Families!  

 

Welcome to 2021-22 at the Lake! School begins Monday, August 2nd! We cannot wait to see familiar 

and new faces. 

 

We will be having Family Partnership Day on Wednesday, July 28th from 12-7pm. For 1st-5th grade 

students, families will receive an email on July 13th or 14th indicating who your child’s teacher is and a 

link to sign up for a time to visit the classroom on July 28th. New incoming Kindergarten families will not 

find out who their child’s teacher is until Friday, August 6th after staggered entry. Kindergarten families 

may visit the school on Wednesday, July 28th from 2-5 pm for a “Popsicle Pop-In”. 

 

You can also sign up for bus service (for base students), sign up for lunch accounts, join the amazing 

PTA, purchase spirit wear and spirit stix, and receive general school information. We hope you can 

make it. If you do not receive an email this indicates that we do not have a current email address for 

you. Please contact the school at 919-365-8990 after July 14th to find out who your child’s teacher is 

and how you can sign up for a time to visit the classroom. When you call please provide an updated 

email address. We look forward to seeing you. If this date does not work for you and your family, 

please contact the school at 919-365-8990 and we will try to best accommodate a time that works for 

you prior to school starting. Students participating in the Virtual Academy will have a separate time to 

meet their teachers.  

 

If you are interested in Before or After School Care please fill out the following form and send to Sandra 

Ramirez Tapia, our BSC/ASC Coordinator, at sramireztapia@wcpss.net. The form can be found at 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/199-ntW0TqO_TujCL8D_CG4KTKebJftiqt831_TRgEkY/edit. 

 

 

To minimize the spread of COVID-19, our school follows all COVID-19 health measures required by the 
NC Department of Health and Human Services. Review our Safe Return To School Plan before the first 
day of school. Remember, all students must stay home when sick, wear a face covering in school and 
should maintain as much physical distance as possible on campus. Please notify your student’s teacher 
or me as soon as possible if your student is diagnosed with COVID-19, so we can work with health 
officials for confidential contact tracing. Together, we can keep our students, staff, and community 
healthy in a safe and welcoming environment at school. 
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If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Sincerely,   

Tina Zarzecki 
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